
INFORMATION FROM THE FEBRUARY 13, 2024, BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

Board of Education Updates Vision and Mission Statements

At the meeting, the Board of Education adopted new Mission and Vision statements that reflect our deep
commitment to educational excellence and student growth. These statements reinforce our focus on
community and inspire each student to explore and realize their unlimited possibilities. To read more
about these statements please click here.

HIGHLIGHTS

Covina High Aquatics Center Groundbreaking Ceremony

Join us in celebrating the Covina High School Aquatics
Center groundbreaking at 4:00 PM on February 26th, at
Covina High School. This milestone event marks the
beginning of an exciting project to replace the vintage
1950s-era pool with state-of-the-art aquatics facilities.

Through this project, we reinforce our commitment to
equipping our students with safe and modern facilities that
reflect our devotion to education and athletic achievement.

The Aquatics Center project is funded by Measure CC and
the generous support of Congresswoman Grace Napolitano
who will speak at the event.

Continued on next page

https://www.c-vusd.org/domain/719


BOARD MEMBER REMARKS

Sue L. Maulucci expressed her gratitude to Sophia for leading the Pledge of Allegiance salute. She also appreciated
the opportunity to tour Sierra Vista Middle School and was impressed by the school's outstanding programs and the
nurturing atmosphere for students.
To hear Mrs. Maulucci’s comments beginning at 1:13:48 click here.
Maria M. Caceres extended warm congratulations to all school counselors during National School Counselors Week,
commending their dedication to fostering social and emotional learning. She emphasized the critical role counselors
play in creating supportive environments for student’s well-being and academic success.
To hear Ms. Caceres’s comments beginning at 1:07:22 click here.
Simon Wright shared insights from his tour of the Western States Carpenters Union Training Center, expressing
gratitude for the valuable lessons learned through trainee testimonials. He highlighted the importance of our Career
and Technical Education (CTE) programs and emphasized supporting the whole student, whether they are pursuing
a university education or entering the labor force.
To hear Mr. Wright’s comments beginning at 1:09:44 click here.
Gianna Herrera thanked Sophia Diaz for sharing her experience about being a Millionaire Reader at Ben Lomond
Elementary School and extended congratulations to the Covina High School soccer team on their recent 6-0 win.
To hear Ms. Herrera’s comments beginning at 1:14:42 click here.
Rachael Robles highlighted the Valley Vista League Championship wrestling match between Covina and Northview
high schools, emphasizing the Northview Boys Wrestling team’s undefeated record since 1997.
To hear Mrs. Robles's comments beginning at 1:08:11 click here.

HIGHLIGHTS

C-VUSD Music Festivals at Azusa Pacific University

Join us for the 2024 C-VUSD Music Festivals at Azusa
Pacific University's Felix Event Center, on May 21st, 22nd,
and 23rd. Featuring grand performances from Northview,
South Hills, and Covina High Schools and their feeder
tracks, the festival celebrates our students' talents, our
exceptional music programs, and our commitment to
arts education. Witness the musical talents of our
students and music educators on:

● Tuesday, May 21, 2024
South Hills Feeder Track

● Wednesday, May 22, 2024
Northview Feeder Track

● Thursday, May 23, 2024
Covina High Feeder Track

Felix Event Center: 701 E Foothill Blvd, Azusa, CA 91702

Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP)
Mid-Year Update (click the link to view)

Dr. Stephanie Kearns, Director of Equity,
Assessment, and Program Evaluation presented on
the LCAP Mid-year Update. The District has secured
funding to enhance and expand the programs and
services we provide to our students. Our LCAP goals
demonstrate our commitment to delivering
high-quality educational opportunities, ensuring
that every student can explore and reach their
unlimited potential.

Click here to learn more about the Local Control
Accountability Plan

To listen to an audio recording of the February 13, 2024, Board of Education Meeting, click HERE.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Sophia Diaz from Ben Lomond Elementary School led the Pledge of Allegiance and shared insights from her school experience.
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